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M E M O R A N D U M  

TO:  Amy Nielsen, Executive Secretary 

  Faculty Senate 

 

FROM: Becky Bitter, Registrar’s Office 

FOR:  Academic Affairs Committee 

DATE:  28 September 2017 

SUBJECT: Proposal to Revise Rule 6(i), Transfer Credit 

 

At its meeting on September 26, 2017, AAC approved the attached proposal to revise Rule 6(i), Transfer Credit. 

The revision re-inserts language that was inadvertently omitted when the rule was revised last year. The 

Provost’s Office and the Transfer Center support this change.  The attached memo provides the details for this 

change. 

Because it is a correction, at this time, Faculty Senate review and approval is recommended, to be effective 

spring 2018. 


